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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The last time I wrote to you, I was very hopeful that we would return to face-to-face teaching 
and it has been a joy to get the children back into school and into classrooms! 
 
The children have come back with great enthusiasm and we have been impressed by their work 
ethic and positivity on the first few days back. We are working a bubble system to reduce the 
chances of transmission between year groups, but while cases are manageable, we will run some 
clubs and interventions which cross bubbles with small numbers of children. 
 
Some Pilton residents have asked me to raise the parking issue at Abbey Garage and Priory 
Close. We would really appreciate all parking to be 1) legal (obviously) but 2) considerate of our 
lovely neighbours.  
 
Schools in Devon are being advised of many more cases towards the end of the month and early 
February as Omicron makes its way to us. Staffing is periodically impacted by positive cases so the 
odd intervention, assessment or club will experience disruption over this half term. We will try very 
hard to keep as much running as possible and to think as big as possible. I’m expecting to update 
on the London residential soon, which takes a bit of extra planning in current circumstances, but 
the assumption is that we will be able to go ahead as planned. We just need the odd plan B (C or 
D) in place if cases were to spring up while we are there! 
 
Finally, our sincerest thanks to Connie, our kitchen manager who has been with us for almost eight 
years. She moves on to a new role at the hospice and we are deeply grateful for her service 
here and inspired by her choice of new job!  
 
We welcome Julie Wells, a former trustee and well known to many in the community, to our 
kitchen manager role. We are so excited to have such a talented and positive person to take on 
the task and we are very grateful to have her in the team! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

 
Dan Polak, Head of School 

7th January 2022  
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Letters issued this week 

Year Topic 

All Afterschool Clubs 
Yr6 Heatree Reminder 
All Pilton Proms Concert 

What’s on week commencing 
10th January 2022? 

Monday 
 Private Singing lessons 

Tuesday 
 Private Drum & Guitar 

lessons 

Wednesday 
 Private Piano & Violin lessons 

       Thursday 

 Private Rocksteady band 
lessons 
       Friday 

 Celebration Assembly  

 Lower school sports 
 

PE Days 

Year 3 – Thursday 
Year 4 – Wednesday 

Year 5 – Monday 
Year 6  Tuesday 

Please ensure your child comes to 
school wearing their PE kit – they 

will stay in this all day 

Find us on; 

WEBSITE:  https://www.teamacademytrust.com/pilton 

Facebook: @Pilton Bluecoat Academy 

Twitter: @teammatceo 

Email: office@piltonbluecoat.devon.sch.uk 

 

 

https://www.teamacademytrust.com/pilton


 
 
 
 

Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEAM VACANCIES  

 

SEN 1:1 TEACHING ASSISTANT 
School: Brayford Academy   Required: January 

Hours per week: 17.5     Working weeks: 38 weeks term time 

Starting Salary: £9.81 per hour (Scale C)  Status: Fixed Term  

Closing date: noon 13th January 2021 

 

We are seeking a person who will be able to assist pupils with additional needs, to access 
learning and develop their potential. The appointed person will work in close partnership with 
the relevant class teachers. In-service training will be provided where appropriate. 
 
If you would like to arrange a visit to the school or for more details please phone 01598 710345 
or email admin@brayford.devon.sch.uk 
 

 

COOK 

School: Brayford Academy   Required: January     

Hours per week: 20 (4 hours per day)  Working weeks: 38 weeks term time 

Starting Salary: £9.81 per hour (Scale C)  Status: Permanent 

 

Would you like to have the opportunity to run your own school kitchen and provide nutritious 

meals for pupils and staff at Brayford Academy?  We are seeking a person who either has a 

background in commercial catering or more importantly is already enjoying providing home 

cooked meals for family and friends.  This post will be fully supported by other Cooks across 

our Trust and managed by our Business Manager and Head of School.  The school has 35 infants 

and juniors and the take up for meals is high. Full training will be provided. 

If you would like to arrange a visit to the school please phone 01598 710345 or for more details 

on the post please contact Briony Parsons bparsons@team-mat.org.uk 

 
  

mailto:admin@brayford.devon.sch.uk
bparsons@team-mat.org.uk
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TEAM VACANCIES CONT’D 

 

MATERNITY COVER TEACHING ASSISTANT 
 

School: Witheridge C of E Academy  Required: February 

Hours per week: 27.5      Working weeks: 38 weeks term time 

Starting Salary: £9.81 per hour (Scale C)   Status: Fixed Term  

Closing date: noon 27th January 2021 

 

We are seeking a general Teaching Assistant who will work in close partnership with the relevant class teachers 
to deliver first class education to our pupils. In-service training will be provided where appropriate. 
 
If you would like to arrange a visit to the school or for more details please phone 01884 860518 or email 
admin@witheridge.devon.sch.uk 

 
HOW TO APPLY FOR ANY OF THE ABOVE VACANCIES 

Full details and application forms can be found on our website www.teamacademytrust.com or the Devon 

jobs website firstop@devon.gov.uk 

Applications should be hand delivered, posted or emailed to Caroline Tucker vacancies@team-mat.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

TEAM Multi-Academy Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, and 
expects all its staff and volunteers to share this commitment. A DBS check will be undertaken and 
references taken up before interview. An application form should be fully completed; we do not accept 
cv’s. 

 

  

Parking Permits for Fairview Carpark are available from the School Office 

for – please email or call in with your child’s name, class and registration 

number.  They will then be sent home with your child.  Please note we 

can only provide two per a family unit.  

We ask that people respect our local community and residents and 

please obtain a permit for Fairview, which is a five minute walk away. 

mailto:admin@brayford.devon.sch.uk
http://www.teamacademytrust.com/
mailto:firstop@devon.gov.uk
mailto:vacancies@team-mat.org.uk
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FRIDAY SPORTS SCHEDULE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 2 -  Spring 2022  

Date  Planning Handball  
Dance with 

Helen Cole  
Boxing 

Sport 3  

Football 

Sport 4  

14-Jan LOWER 3KD 3BC 4AN  4AB 

21-Jan UPPER 6SE 6MT  5JH  5MR 

28-Jan LOWER 3KD 3BC 4AN  4AB 

04-Feb UPPER 6SE 6MT  5JH  5MR 

11-Feb LOWER 3KD 3BC 4AN  4AB 

18-Feb UPPER 6SE 6MT  5JH  5MR 

CLUBS  

Letters have now been sent out and we are 

collating the return forms. 

Whilst we do this we must remind you that clubs  

will not start until week commencing 17th January. 
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Instrument  Lessons 
● At Pilton Bluecoat Academy we now have six  peripatetic music teachers who offer private instrument lessons; 

either one to one or in small groups  

● The teachers come into sch ool once a week during term time and l essons are during the school day  

● Please contact the teacher directly for the cost of lessons and availability  

● If your child is interested in learning but doesnõt have an instrument, the teacher may have an instrument that 

they can borrow or hire ð please ask  

● If your child receives  pupil premium funding, you are entitled to a 50% reduction in the cost of lessons. Please let 

the instrument  teacher know this when you are arranging lessons so that you are charged the correct amount  

Instrument:  Instrument:  Teacher:  Day the 

lessons are 

taught:  

The Voice/Singing  

 

 Louise Mott  
ladamemott@gmail.com 

Monday 

morning  

Keyboard/Piano  

and Violin  

 

 

 

 

Rebecca Barrow  

07828 601778 
rebeccabarrowmusician@gma
il.com 

Monday or 

Wednesday  

Drums 

Lessons will be taught 

on an electric drum kit 

in school.  

 Martin Bradshaw  
07974 849303 
imsnorthdevon@gmail.com 

Tuesday 

morning  

Guitar  & Ukulele  
Acoustic  guitar, 

reading chords and 

TAB. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sam Dowden  

07929 861391 

Tuesday 

afternoon  

Rock Band  
Keyboard, electric 

guitar, drums, voice . 

Taught in groups.  

ALL INSTRUMENTS ARE 

PROVIDED BY STUART 

 Stuart Snelling - Rocksteady  

https://www.rocksteadymusic

school.com/primary/ 

 0330 113 0330 

Thursday 

morning  

Flute, Clarinet and 

Saxophone  

 

 

 

 

 

Simon Gilby  

07906 611536 

Friday morning  

 
 

mailto:ladamemott@gmail.com
mailto:rebeccabarrowmusician@gmail.com
mailto:rebeccabarrowmusician@gmail.com
mailto:imsnorthdevon@gmail.com
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/primary/
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/primary/


 
 
 
 

Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would your child like to play in their very own rock 

band? 

Rocksteady in-school band lessons are the perfect opportunity for 

your child to learn new skills, develop friendships and have the 

time of their life. 

Watch this short video to see what learning in a band could do for 

your child’s well-being: 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/watch-video/ 

 

A reminder that year 3 children will be learning to play the recorder in 

their weekly whole class music lessons every Wednesday afternoon this 

term. 

If children have their own recorder, I suggest that when they bring it 

into school that they don't take it home and just leave it in their drawer, 

that way it will be in school every week. I will have a very limited 

number of spare recorders so if they forget to bring it in, they may have 

to spend the lesson without a recorder. 

If your child does not have their own recorder to bring in, I will lend 

them a school recorder for the term which they will keep in their 

drawer at school.  These must not be taken home. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Brayley 

 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/watch-video/
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Pilton Infants before & after school club 
Sessions will run from Wednesday 5th January 2022- Friday 8th April 2022 

Pilton infants are running a before school and an after school club for the children at Pilton infants and Pilton Bluecoat 

school.  

The breakfast club will run from 7:45-8.45. The children from Bluecoat school will be dropped off at their school site. 

The children from Pilton Infants will be dropped off at their classroom. During breakfast club we will be providing the 

children with breakfast, either cereal or toast and we will offer an activity during the morning.  

The standard day after school club will run from 3.30-4.30. The extended day will run from 3.30-5.30. During after 

school club the children will get given a snack ( crackers, cereal bars or piece of fruit) and we will run activities for your 

children to take part in. 

Prices: 

 Breakfast (7.45-8.45): £4  

 After school club ( Standard day 3.30-4.30): £5 

 After school club ( Extended day 3.30-5.30): £9 

Breakfast club and after school club will run on a first come first serve basis and we have limited spaces so to avoid 

disappointment please book in early. Please note that sessions will be non- refundable unless informed/ cancelled 

48hours before booked session by emailing (see email below) or phone the school office. If your child is not booked 

onto the club your child won't be able to attend the club so please BOOK! 

Once signed up for required dates your child will be booked on, please make sure you have received an email 

confirmation from your booking. The school will be taking payment for the breakfast and after school club 

booking, the payment will be added onto your schools online payment system.  Payment will be made on a 

monthly basis. Childcare vouchers will now be accepted. Please speak to school offices for more information. 
To book your child/ children onto the breakfast or after school club register please follow the below steps 

BOOKING DETAILS- TO MAKE A BOOKING FOR THE CLUB PLEASE FOLLOW THE BELOW INSTRUCTIONS  

Å 1 – Enter our website – www.primary-sports.co.uk    

Å 2 – Click on the “Booking now tab”    

Å 3 – Click on the “Pilton infants breakfast club January-April and/or Pilton infants after school club 

January-April” tab  

Å 4 – Complete the online booking form  

For any further enquiries please contact: north.devon@primary-sports.co.uk or call on 07789954068 

http://www.primary-sports.co.uk/
mailto:north.devon@primary-sports.co.uk
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TERM DATES 2021/2022 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non pupil days: 25th & 26th July 2022  

Dates for your diary…………. 

 
 
 
 
 

Spring Term  Summer Term 
First Day:  

 5th January 2022  

 

Half-term:  

   21st - 25th February 2022  

 

Last Day:    

 8th April 2022  

 

First Day:  

25th April 2022  

 

Bank Holiday: 2nd May 2022 

NO SCHOOL 3rd  May 2022 

 

Half-term & Bank Holiday:  

30th May – 5th June 2022 

 

Last Day: 22nd July 2022 

8th – 11th February Year 5 London Residential 

4th March World Book Day 

18th March Red Nose Day 

 

27th – 29th April Year 3 Beacon Residential – more info to 

follow 

3rd May  TEAM staff Queens Platinum Jubilee  

day in lieu 

6th – 10th June Year 6 Heatree Residential 

13th – 15th June Year 4 UAC Residential- more info to 

follow  
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 Dinner Menu for week commencing  

10 th  January 2022 -  WEEK 2 
Meal price is £2.34 per day, payable on Arbor  please.  

Tomato & Basil Pasta and Jacket Potatoes with a topping of choice of toppings are 

available every day.  Fresh fruit is available daily.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OPTION  MONDAY  TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY  

Purple 

Option  

Pork sausages 

with creamed 

potato & 

seasonal veg 

Beef lasagne 

with garlic 

bread , peas 

& carrots  

Roast gammon 

with roast 

potatoes & veg  

Chicken fajita 

wrap with 

wedges & 

seasonal 

vegetables  

Salmon or cod 

fish fingers with 

golden fries & 

seasonal veg 

Green 

Option  

Vegetarian 

sausages with 

creamed 

potato & 

seasonal veg 

Vegetarian 

lasagne with 

garlic bread, 

peas & 

carrots  

Quorn roast with 

roast potatoes & 

veg 

Macaroni cheese 

with wedges & 

seasonal veg 

Cheese wheels 

with golden fries 

& seasonal veg  

Pudding Lemon drizzle  Peach 

sponge 

Fruit & ice cream  Crumble & 

custard  

Chocolate 

cracknel  
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Any articles which appear in the school newsletter, that have not been organised  by or 

on behalf of the school, have not been verified by TEAM Multi - Academy Trust as to the 

suitability for children. The news items are for parent information only.  

 

 
 

 


